
Year 2 Team

Autumn
Newsletter

Welcome Back! We hope you have all had a wonderful summer and are ready for
the new term. The children have settled back into school so well and are really
starting to get used to the new expectations in Year 2.  Below you will find the

members of our team for this academic year and we are excited to have 
Miss Hamer joining us to complete her teacher training. 

September 2025

Key Dates
3rd  September - Back to School

2nd October - Flu Immunisations

Reminders
PE will take place on a Monday and
Tuesday for both classes, so please
make sure that your child has both
an indoor kit (white t-shirt/navy
shorts) and outdoor kit
(hoodie/joggers) in school on these
days. Correct trainers must be worn.
Outdoor Learning will take place on a
Tuesday for both classes. Children
can come into school in their ‘muddy’
clothes on this day. 
Please ensure that snacks are
healthy and all children have a water
bottle in school each day.

Contact Information
Email: onchanenquiries@sch.im
Phone: 01624 673465

15th October - Rock Kidz

27th - 31st October - Half Term

Home Learning 

Huskies Class Teacher and Senior Staff Member - Mrs Callister
Flamingos Class Teacher - Mr Reaney

Support Staff - Mrs Shaw and Mr Watterson
Student Teacher - Miss Hamer

Please can we ask that you focus on Reading, Phonics and Mathletics for home
learning during this term. Our first topic is Africa, so if your child would like to do
some research of their own at home we would always encourage this too. You
can also access our Year 2 Teams via your child’s login to access materials to
support their classroom learning - new login cards will be coming home this
week.  

27th - 31st October - Half Term

21st October - Meet the Teacher


